
Friday, March 31, 2006 

 
Buildings Department and Consumer Affairs Conclude Safety Inspections on the World Famous 

Wonder Wheel and Cyclone Roller Coaster 

 
Buildings Commissioner Patricia J. Lancaster, FAIA and Consumer Affairs Commissioner Jonathan Mintz 

today announced the final safety inspections for two amusement ride icons in Coney Island. After days of 
thorough examination by Buildings Department inspectors, both rides were issued final safety inspections 

cards signifying the beginning of the amusement ride season in New York City. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


